
Dear APS Head Start Families, 
 

Today we received notification of two positive COVID-19 cases that have impacted our 
program. We have been and will continue to work in partnership with the Lenawee 
County Health Department during this time. In consultation with the Lenawee County 
Health Department we will continue to provide instruction to our students in accordance 
with our approved COVID-19 Response/Re-Opening Plan.  
 
At this time no staff or students have been identified as close contacts of the positive 
COVID-19 individuals, who have not been on site at the Drager Early Education Center 
since Thursday December 17th. 

 
Questions can be directed to the Health Department at: 517-264-5226 Option 5. 

  

Be safe and Go Maples! 

David Bull 

APS Head Start Director 

 


